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Martel, Richard, CTR, OASD(HA)/TMA 

From: 

Sent: Friday, June 24, 2005 12:09 PM 

To: Martel, Richard, CTR, OASD(HA)/TMA 

Cc: Dyott, Steve 

Subject: Viagra 

Richard Martel, first of all I am a retired · Marine of thirty years of 

service to this great country, I had prostate cancer due to agent orange. 

Please do not stop putting VIAGRA in the inventory of medicines for 

military men active and retired. 

I haved tried other simular products but VIAGRA is the only one that I 

trust. I am on tricare and will be on tricare for life next month on my 

65th birthday. 

There are a lot of men in the prostate cancer support group that I am in, 

in Jacksonville, NC that swear by this great product, PLEASE DO NOT 

LET US VETS DOWN. 


6/24/2005 



